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[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

My comments relate to this topic.

Please do not add more stop signs. It just causes more wasted energy from stopping and starting not to mention
just slowing down flow and movement. If anything, check site lines from obscuring bushes, etc.

Thank you,
Pat Peick, Penacook

Also at the Council meeting, an item was set for public hearing at the May 10 City Council meeting to convert the
intersection of Bog Road, Carter Hill Road, Horse Hill Road and River Road from a 2-way stop to a 4-way
stop.
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